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-76 923 H e  Date: June 9,2003 
To: Florida Public Service Commission 
From: Craig A. Pfeffer 
RE: Cancellation of Pay Telephone Certificate No. 8224 
Attention: Commission Clerk (930539 --c 1 

Effective immediately, please cancel pay telephone provider certificate No. 8224. 
Enclosed please find a check for the annual fee of $50, which will pay for 2003. 
I have also cancelled service for my pay telephone with Verizon. Thank you for your 
help. 

DEPOSIT OAfE 

Sincerely, 

Craig A. Pfeffer 
3 109 Ehrlich Rd. 
Tampa., FL 33618 
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